JUNE 2017

MAY 2017 COLLECTIONS

MAT 2017 COLLECTIONS	
Sunday Collection	\$ 13,056.91
CSA Pledge Down payments	1,410.00
Newman Donations	1,157.56
Easter	170.00
Building Fund	585.00
Living Stations Donation	841.00
Church Environment	457.00
Needy Fund	125.00
The Holy Land	501.70
CRS Rice Bowl	182.09
Catholic Home Missions	50.00
Holy Thursday	95.00
Mass Stipends	45.00
Votive Candles – May	20.00
Hospitality	19.00
Misc. Income	90.00

Total Income May 2017 \$ 18,805.26

HOSPITALITY SUNDAYS

Fellowship with parish members after the 9:30am Mass. Enjoy coffee, tea, juice and bite to eat. Join us in the parish hall on Sunday, June 25th.



TOWN HALL MEETING

We will have a town hall meeting after the 9:30am Mass on Sunday, June 25th. During this meeting we will elect new members to our Parish and Finance Councils. Please prayerfully consider becoming involved in our parish by serving on a council. We will have an update on the Today Tomorrow Together campaign. This is an excellent time to ask any questions you have about the campaign. Please plan to attend this important annual meeting.

FOOD PANTRY

Our food pantry is nearly empty. Please consider selecting an extra item or two the next time you are at the grocery store to help us rebuild our supply for the summer season. We continue to provide food to our



local neighbors in need. Because we provide food to our neighbors who are homeless or living in motel rooms, canned goods with pull-tabs are helpful as are ready to eat foods. Thank you for your generous support of our food pantry ministry!

ORDINATION - CHRIS KANOWITZ

It's official! Chris Kanowitz will be ordained to the Priesthood on June 9th, 2017 at 6:30pm at St. Rose of Lima church in Reno. All are welcome to attend.



In addition, Chris will preside at two Masses of Thanksgiving at

Our Lady of Wisdom on Sunday, June 11th at 9:30am and 6:30pm. Please arrive early on this Sunday as we are expecting a full house! Aida Kanowitz will host a celebration in the parish hall following the 9:30am Mass. All are invited to attend.

TODAY, TOMORROW, TOGETHER CAMPAIGN

On May 21st Fr. Nathan kicked-off the Diocesan Capital Campaign called Today, Tomorrow, Together. Thank you for your generous support of the campaign through prayer and pledge. Our parish goal is \$184,929 over three years. Through June 2, our parish has pledged \$24,996. The Today, Tomorrow, Together campaign is a great opportunity for our diocese to take care of its long-term needs. Please review the campaign material, pray about your response, and continue to spread the positive message about this important effort! If you did not receive the campaign material by mail, copies are available in the vestibule of the church, or call the parish office to have the material sent to your home.

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS

During the months of June, July and August the office will be open from 10:00am to 2:00pm Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday. The office will be closed on Wednesday.

LUNCH BOX AND WATER BOTTLE DRIVE

Catholic Charities is collecting new lunch boxes and water bottles for local school children in need now through July 21st. Drop your donations in the box in the vestibule or at any of the St. Vincent drop-off Centers.

SAVE THE DATE

Annual Reno Ace's Fundraiser – Invite your friends and family to join us for a baseball game on Tuesday, August 22nd at 7:00pm. All proceeds from ticket sales benefit the Newman Club.